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SR 580 (Busch Boulevard) Pedestrian Safety Improvements at N 18th Street and N 22nd
Street 441098-3-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Pedestrian

Safety
Improvements

Phase Completed
Limits N 18th Street

and N 22nd
Street

Project Start September
9,2024

City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Busch Blvd

SR 580
Construction
Cost

$1.3 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2025

Contractor Blacktip
Services, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on May 28, 2025. 

To further enhance the safety of the SR 580 (Busch Boulevard)
corridor, this project added two midblock pedestrian crossings at N
18th Street and to the east of N 22nd Street in Tampa.

Other improvement included milling and resurfacing the roadway,
sidewalk reconstruction, signalization and mast arm installation.

Please click on the following links, for information on how to use the
Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon. TIP CARD and Information Video 
 

https://www.fdottampabay.com/project-files/441098-3-52-01-folder-1665014687/FDOT%20How%20to%20use%20the%20Pedestrian%20Hybrid%20Beacon.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NJv11oDFwBw

